
INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA 

  

  

1st October 2023 

  

To all Parents (KG1 to Class 12) 

  

Dear Parents, 

  

Please note, there will be no classes for students from KG1 to Class 12 on Thursday, 

the 5th of October 2023, as there is a programme scheduled for teachers on that day. 

  

  

With best wishes, 

  

  

  

Principal 
 


